Memo

Date: January 21, 2025

To: Citizens
From: Wendy Oldham, Planning Director
RE: Public Hearing for SUP-01-2024

To All Residents of Wilson’s Mills:

The public hearing that was scheduled to be held tonight, January 21, 2025, has been
cancelled due to impending weather. The new date for the public hearing is January
29, 2025 at 6:30pm during the Town Council meeting at Wilson’s Mills Elementary
School Cafeteria at 4654 Wilson's Mills Road.

Respectfully,
Do ©0enn

Wendy Oldham, CZO



